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Devices Found at Local Mickey’s Convenience Store 
  
 
COPPERAS COVE, TEXAS – On Wednesday, June 20, 2018 skimming devices were 
discovered on two gas pumps located at the Mickey’s Convenience Store at 2101 E. Bus 
Hwy 190. The skimming devices were located at Pump # 1 and Pump #18. During the 
investigation it has been determined that the skimmers were installed for at least six days.  
 
If you purchased gas at this Mickey’s between June 13, 2018 and June 18, 2018 we highly 
recommend you contact your card issuer and request a new card. It is further suggested that 
you monitor your account and report any unauthorized transactions.   
 
The Copperas Cove Police Department is investigating this incident and would like to inform 
you that tips can be made anonymously through the Copperas Cove Crime Stoppers tip 
number (254)547-1111. If you have information about this case or know the identity of the 
offender(s), Crime Stoppers needs your call today. Crime Stoppers pays up to $1,000.00 in 
cash for clues if your information leads to an arrest and prosecution. No one will ever ask 
your name. Any information you may have on this case or about the offender(s) is very 
important. Call Crime Stoppers today at (254)547-1111 or submit a tip on-line at 
www.tipsubmit.com        
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